
 

 MEMORANDUM 

DATE:  April 6, 2017 
 
TO:       David Hebert, City Manager 
 
FROM:  Kathleen S. Margoles, Community and Economic Development Director 
 
RE:        CRA Update 

 

Dancing in the Streets is April 28th from 6pm-10pm. Our newest event will highlight Main 

Street as the City’s cultural facility.  There will be five live bands and several musical 

solos or duos, located along Main Street.  

The music locations and bands are: 

Jaco Pastorius Park- The Long Run – Eagles Tribute Band 
Funky Buddha Brewery- Fusik- Funk Music 
City Hall- Fondo Blanco- Latin Music 
Switchbox- DJ Nadeen 
Big Dog Station – Street People- Rock and Roll Music 
 
As usual, there will be food trucks.  There will also be food vendors and children’s 

activities at Jaco.   

We held the April Culinary Arts Showcase on April 6th and featured The Garlic Knot. 

There were over 90 attendees. 

There is one more CAS on May 4th featuring Cucina Caruso.   

The upcoming Music on Main events are: 

May 26- Mr. Nice Guy 
June 23 - Wildfire with Randi 
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Music on Main will be on hiatus in July and August. 
 
The Navy is landing in Oakland Park on Saturday, May 6th as part of the Broward Navy 

Days.  The 35 piece concert band will be playing in front of City Hall from 7pm-10pm.  

The concert band includes the rock band from last year and the brass band.   The 

concert band specializes in rousing military and patriotic songs, as well as rock and 

brass band selectons.  We will also have food trucks.   

 
Tatts and Tacos, the new restaurant in the 3200 building located on Main Street will be 

holding a soft opening soon.  The April Downtown Meet & Greet is scheduled at Tatts 

and Tacos on April 20th.   

Green Cycle, at 3401 North Dixie was considered at the February 9th  DRC meeting.  

Green Cycle is a high end spinning and personal training studio in the back building.   

The building in front will be a second phase and have a culinary focus.  The Green 

Cycle owners and Mr. Roselli, owner of Park Plaza adjacent to Green Cycle,are in the 

process of executing a cross parking agreement to facilitate the opening of Green 

Cycle. 

Dapur Tapas has submitted their building plans to the Building Department for review.   


